
 

 

 
 

  

     
   

    
  

      
   

  

       
       

   
    

     
  

    
  

   
  

   Operations and Infrastructure Department 

Oct. 24, 2024 

Notice to residents 
Notice of project commencement 

Dear resident/occupant, 

The Town of Georgina is undertaking design and construction of replacement of a watermain in your area. The 
project involves replacement of a portion of existing watermain that has reached the end of its useful lifespan. 
The project limits are along the Queensway South from Joe Dales Drive to Miami Drive, as shown in the figure 
below. 

The Town has retained EXP Services Inc. as its engineering consultant to prepare the design of the new 
watermain. Engineering design work is expected to be completed by February 2025, followed by construction 
in the summer of 2025. 

Starting October 30, 2024, EXP’s team will be conducting field investigations in the project area. These 
investigations will include surveying and soil drilling/sampling. These investigations may require temporary 
lane closures in some portions of the project area on the Queensway South. Two-way traffic and pedestrian 
traffic will be maintained for the entire duration of any lane closures. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important project. Should you have any questions or require 
further information, contact us or visit georgina.ca/QueenswayWatermain. 

Town of Georgina Consultant 
Patryk Frankiewicz Steve Pauls 
Operations and Infrastructure EXP Services Inc. 
pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca Steve.Pauls@exp.com 
905-955-7091 705-719-1100 
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